
From: Whitney, Thomas [mailto:thomas.whitney@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk]  
Sent: 10 October 2018 15:56 
To: Carolyn Wilkins <Carolyn.Wilkins@oldham.gov.uk> 
Subject: Oldham Council Resolution - Keeping Our Villages and Rural Areas HGV Free 
 
 

Dear Carolyn 
  
Thank you for your recent letter to the Mayor with regard to the resolution passed at full Council on 
12th September. 
  
I can confirm that the Mayor is happy to support the position of the Council and looks forward to 
working with you on this important issue. 
  
Best wishes 
  
Tom 
  
Tom Whitney 
Greater Manchester Combined Authority 
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